
 

 

 

 

Situation- 

During a power steering fluid exchange, the technician 

allows air to get into the hydraulic system. This will create 

noise and make the steering difficult. TO PREVENT this from 

occurring, do not remove too much fluid during the 

exchange process when the engine is running. Keep the 

suction wand above the power steering fluid output hose.  

If air gets in the system, raise the front of the vehicle so the 

Power Steering Fluid reservoir is higher. With the cap off and 

the engine off, manually turn the front wheels from side to 

side several times. This will move the air up and out.  

 

 

 

 


